
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 

DATE: November 11, 2020 

RE: Approving Sixty Percent Design for Contract No. 20-07 – Design of 
Berth III New Mooring Dolphin and Bollards, PND Engineers, Inc. 

At its meeting of March 5, 2020, the City Council adopted a motion approving 
Contract No. 20-07, Design of Berth III New Mooring Dolphin and Bollards, between the 
City of Ketchikan and PND Engineers, Inc. of Seattle in an amount not to exceed 
$163,000. At its meeting of May 21, 2020, the City Council adopted a motion approving 
Amendment No. 1 to the agreement in the amount of $110,000, which provided for PND 
Engineers, Inc. taking the design to 100% and completing the required permitting. 

Attached for City Council review is a memorandum from Acting Port & Harbors 
Director Mark Hilson, which provides a status update of the project based on sixty percent 
design. Mr. Hilson’s comments are self-explanatory and require little elaboration on the 
part of my office. Other than approving the sixty percent design of the project, no further 
action is necessary, as PND Engineers, Inc. has been authorized to complete design and 
permitting.  

If the City Council wishes to proceed with the project with a target completion date 
of April 2023, the projected cost is approximately $5 million. Given the current financial 
status of the Port Enterprise Fund, this will likely necessitate submitting a bond proposition 
to the voters in the fall of 2021. Until the modifications at Berth III are completed, my office 
can confirm that Royal Caribbean has engaged the Ward Cove Dock Group about the 
possibility of berthing its larger class vessels at Ward Cove. 

Mr. Hilson will be attending the City Council meeting of November 19, 2020, in 
order to address any questions and/or concerns that Councilmembers may have. 

A motion has been prepared for City Council consideration. 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended the City Council adopt the motion approving the sixty percent 
design for Contract No. 20-07, Design of Berth III New Mooring Dolphin and Bollards, 
between the City and PND Engineers, Inc.; and directing the City Manager and Acting 
Port & Harbors Director to take such other actions as determined appropriate by the City 
Council. 
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Recommended Motion: I move the City Council approve the sixty percent design for 
Contract No. 20-07, Design of Berth III New Mooring Dolphin and Bollards, between the 
City and PND Engineers, Inc.; and direct the City Manager and Acting Port & Harbors 
Director to take such other actions as determined appropriate by the City Council. 
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